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October 19 – October 21
 
First Grade Parents,
 	
	I hope that everyone enjoyed their Fall Break!! Starting the week on a Wednesday is a bit tough, but we’ll make it through!

	There is no spelling test or Bible verse this week. A couple of the students were not prepared to say the Bible verse last week, so I gave them an extension until this Friday. A note was written on the Bible verse sheet that came home last week. If you are not sure if your child needs to redo the Bible verse this week, please ask your child.

	Final Saint Reports are due this Friday. The students will be reading them to the class. It should be evident the report has been practiced at home. Remember, though, children will not wear costumes that day, only on November 1st. The 2-3 facts that your child will be sharing at the Living Saint Museum need to be memorized by the 27th. I will be checking on that day.

	Our field trip to All Saints Church is Tuesday, October 25th. I am still missing some permission slips. Those are due by Friday. At this point, we do not have enough drivers to go on the field trip. Depending on the permission slips that come back, I will know on Friday if the field trip is a “go” or “no go”. If I sent a permission slip back home with your child, it is because there is missing information. 

	Our parish Fall Fiesta is this Saturday, October 22nd. It is always a FUN event!! Pre-ordering tickets really helps out. Also, it is a great time to get some volunteer hours in. Look for links and detailed information in the Friday Flash. If you haven’t signed up to donate a cake for the Cakewalk, here is the link: http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f054aafa628a6f85-allschool

	This Friday is $1 Jeans Day. BLUE jean shorts, capris, or pants may be worn with a school uniform shirt.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Maldanado Family will be providing snacks next week.
 
 May God Bless You,
 
Mrs. Stevason                
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